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23rd November 2022 

 

Chester Zoo – Wednesday, 1st February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has a confirmed place on our visit to Chester Zoo. 

To secure your child’s place a payment of £30, will need to be made via ParentPay no later than Friday, 

27th January 2023.  Pupil Premium students will pay a reduced cost of £10. This cost includes transport, 

admission to the zoo and a conservation workshop led by the zoo team. Please note that you will need to 

provide lunch for your child for the day. If your child is in receipt of free school meals then lunch will be 

provided. There will be time for pupils to visit the gift shop at the end of the day, any money to purchase 

items from there can be given at your discretion. 

Should the specified payment not be received by this date it will unfortunately result in us being unable to 

take your child on the visit. 

We do hope that your child is looking forward to visiting Chester Zoo. Should you have any further 

questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

T Price 
Subject Leader for Art 
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